
 
         

School Council 
Minutes 

Date: 3.11.21 
 

 
 

 Year 2 -  Amy and Ravi 
 Year 3 – Jude and Ella 
 Year 4 – Anna and Noah 
 Year 5 – George, Pranav, Isla and Ivy 
 Year 6 – Ed, Velvet, Archie, Mollie and Aneta 

 
 
 

 
Mrs Hall welcomed everyone to the first 
School Council meeting of the year! She 
congratulated everyone on being elected 
through the democratic process of voting in 
each class.  

 
Each Councillor introduced him/herself to the group. Everyone was very 
pleased to be here and to share their ideas as well as the ideas from 
their class. 
 
Our first events will be Odd Socks Day to start Anti-Bullying Week and 
then Children in Need. We discussed the information that needs to go to 
parents in a letter. The Councillors agreed that it was important to 
promote the message of Odd Socks Day as we want everyone to feel a 
sense of belonging at our school and to know that they can be 
themselves! 
 
Children in Need is a valuable charity and we want to raise as much 
money as we can to help others. We decided to suggest a donation of 
£1 but also to explain that parents may give more if they wish.  
 
Noah asked if it would be possible for the Councillors to have stickers to 
give to everyone on Children in Need Day. Mrs Hall will organise this.  
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Remember to… 
 
 

Read out these minutes to your classmates so they know what is going on in school and how 
together we are helping to make it a better place. 

Bring your folder to each meeting. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
                                                            
 
 

 
 
 

                                                             
 

 


